

Meridian Community Unit School District #101
1401 Mounds Road
Mounds IL, 62964
Ph.(618)-342-6778
Fax (618)-342-6856
_____________________________________________

September 17, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we complete our fifth week of school.  I just wanted to send out a brief message for our current Remote Learners.  If you plan to return to in-person learning for the 2nd Quarter starting Monday, October 19, 2020 we ask that you inform the appropriate school office by Wednesday, October 14, 2020.  This will allow us to prepare our classrooms, lunch areas, transportation and other protocols for more student’s in-person.  Your assistance in this matter will help us be better prepared for October 19th.  


[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you,


Jonathan D. Green
Superintendent
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